
Dear Committee Members, 

 

We citizens expect you to play fair when carrying out your duties as our representatives in 

government.  When we see NH state redistricting being done in a partisan way, i.e., to assure a certain 

outcome, it makes us lose respect for you.  Please, please play fair! 

 

Sincerely and respectfully, 

Roger & Susan Shamel 

Hillsborough  03244 

 


